Hey Rich, 
I just got back from Colorado and WFO.  Talking with several birder types who had been to Europe and France in particular, I of course was talking about the last trip. Which I am very happy we attended.
I just have to say that was one of the best birding trips I have been on because of all the extra-curricular stuff we did.  I really enjoyed it and think about it often.
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